
 

Quality Control Corp Acquires  
Sauer-Danfoss CP, CGP, CGM & HT Line of Pumps and Motors 

Harwood Heights, IL, November, 2009 –Quality Control Corp (QCC) has announced 

that on November 1, 2009 it has assumed the design, manufacture, marketing and 

distribution of the CP, CGP, CGM & HT line of gear pumps and motors previously 

manufactured by Sauer Danfoss (SD). 

“We at QCC are very pleased to now be able to add this line of high-quality pumps 

and motors to our product offerings as part of our Orphan Products Program,” said 

Gregory M. Willard, President and CEO of QCC in making the announcement. “SD 

and QCC have cooperated to ensure that the transition will be smooth for our 

customers, and that availability of new pumps, parts and service for existing pumps 

will continue without disruption, as it did following our earlier acquisition of the 

Webster pump and motor line in 2004.” 

Quality Control Corporation has over 50 years of experience as a manufacturing 

services provider specializing in the manufacture, assembly and testing of complete 

products and assemblies, as well as precision-machined components for aerospace, 

diesel fuel systems, medical, defense, and fluid power applications. QCC's 

customers include Original Equipment Manufacturers, Distributors and the U.S. 

Government. Located in Harwood Heights, IL, QCC has more than 120,000 square 

feet of production capacity in four facilities.  

Quality Control Corporation is committed to making this transition smooth for all 

customers. For assistance during the changeover, customers can call or e-mail the 

following individuals at QCC: 

Deb Elverd, Customer Service Mgr: (708) 887-6280, elverd@qccorp.com 

Gary Manchester, Gear Pump Prod. Mgr: (708) 887-6320, manchester@qccorp.com 

For further information please call 708-887-6320 or visit the company web site at 

www.qccorp.com 


